
Dear Public Service commission: 

Ln deliberating whether Kentucky American Water Company should be 
granted the authority to build a new treatment plant and pipeline (Case No. 

6 7 r g e  PSC should consider whether giving virtual control of central 
Kentucky’s water supply to a foreign-owned company about to be sold on the 
New York Sto& Exchange is in the best interests of the people of Kentucky. 

I submit that, given Kentucky American Water’s track record and that of  
its parent company, American Water Works, it is foolhardy to divest the 
Commonwealth of its control of the Kentucky River. 

Please, keep ownership of our water in the hands of Kentuckians! 

Yours truly, 


